Operations Report-April 2024

BMHS:  The contract cleaning company has been doing a great job and the building looks better and better every day.  All safety drills were completed, and improvement continues to be made each month.  We are continuing to work on and get quotes for a district wide PA system.  We had to do a shelter in place this month because of a medical emergency and our procedures were followed as they should have been.  Everyone did a tremendous job.

GES:  Bids should be awarded this month for the project at GES.  The state safety inspector made a surprise appearance this month and we passed on the first try.  This is a tremendous improvement over last year when it took a few tries to pass.  Everyone at GES has been doing a great job following our policies and procedures.  All safety drills were completed, and improvement continues to be made.

Athletic Complex:  Winter sports are complete and spring sports are ramping up.  All teams are having some early season success.  We are working	with the athletic boosters to raise money for the school wide Hudl program.  This will allow us to stream games and it will allow our coaches to film practices.  Our athletic weight program is showing great improvement for everyone participating.  We are working with a third party to install an athletic kiosk at the gym that will display our proud history of school and athletic accomplishments.  We are in the early stages of data entry, but full installation is planned for November.  

Transportation:  All routes are running smoothly. Both vans are being used on a daily basis to transport kids from RSP.  During the month of March, we had six different groups take field trips.  Five of those trips were to colleges including the University of Kentucky and the University of Louisville.    


